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Dear Chair Clem, Vice-Chairs McLain and Sprenger, and members of the Committee:

I'm writing on behalf of Equal Access for Bend, a community organization founded to oppose House

Bill 4029.

Please consider drone footage showing the extent of development near the proposed bridge site,

shared via the link below.

B Drone Footage Near Bridge Site, 2-3-2018.MP4

Please also consider attached photos. As shown there, waterside development already exists on both sides of the
proposed bridge site, both to the south and north.

B Photos and video near proposed bridge site.zip

Sincerely,

Brent Stinski




